

ROBERT WEISBUCH
President

November 14, 2011

Dr. Paul Roland Executive Director Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 1536 Wynkoop B500, Denver, CO 80202

Dear Dr. Roland,

Drew University is proud to submit our results from the Association for Sustainability in Higher Education's new Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Ratings System (STARS). Drew University has a long-standing commitment to improving our campus sustainability, including our participation in the President's Climate Commitment. We are pleased to be able to use this new tool to thoroughly assess and improve all aspects of our institutional sustainability.

This report was prepared by the 2011 graduating class of Environmental Studies and Sustainability majors and minors as part of their senior capstone experience. The development of this new undergraduate major is only one of many sustainability strides we have made in recent years. The report establishes our rating as a STARS Silver institution. Our University Sustainability Committee is using the information compiled through STARS to guide our next sustainability steps.

Thank you for continuing to provide Drew University with the tools and resources to assess and improve our institutional sustainability.

Sincerely,

Robert Weisbuch

Rober Madrel

President